
 

 
6th December 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to remind you of the Student Home Learning Device agreement form that both 
yourself and your child would have signed if and when you received a Chromebook. 
 
The first paragraph states that ‘The device provided should only be used when it is 
appropriate to support teaching and learning’ and Point 9 also states that ‘I understand 
that internet access and the device use may be subject to filtering and monitoring.’ 
 
Schools have a responsibility to monitor students internet usage whilst on site in order to 
prevent them viewing any harmful or inappropriate materials.  This also extends to the 
internet usage that they may view on a school’s device at home. 
 
If students type in anything to the internet that could be considered racist, bullying, violent, 
harmful, etc – the school is alerted by ‘smoothwall’ which is our online internet monitoring 
service.  
 
Students are being reminded about this during assemblies this week and I ask you to also 
monitor your child’s internet usage and remind them that school devices should only be 
used for school work in order to support their learning. 
 
I am enclosing the Student Home Learning Device agreement at the bottom of this letter 
for your reference. 
 
Have a wonderful Christmas break and I look forward to seeing you in the New Year. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 
   
 

 
 



 

 


